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End of product life notification 

May 11th, 2022 

This notification applies to the following product -  

Dear customer / valued partner 

The CM4 series production volume is not justifying continuing its manufacture with the 
new model lines about to be introduced in the UK facility. This, coupled with the supply 
chain issues the industry is still facing, has resulted in TDK-Lambda making the difficult 
decision to obsolete the CM4 series. 

We recognize that as a past or current customer of these products, you may require 
additional units until substitution testing is complete or for service spares. We are offering 
a last time buy and ship opportunity as detailed in the table below: 

End of life announcement May 11th, 2022
Date last orders can be received September 30th, 2022 
Last shipment date March 31st 2023 

Please understand that these orders would be non-cancellable and non-returnable and 
cannot be counted towards future stock rotations. The standard warranty period, service 
and conditions will apply for product sold during this last time buy notice. 

Please contact our technical support for potential alternate products at 1-800-526-2324 
or email powersolutions@tdk.com. 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing
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